

June 25, 2019

Moe Auster Vice President and Chief Legislative Counsel Medical Society of the State of New York One Commerce Plaza, Suite 408 Albany, New York 12210

Dear Mr. Auster:

I want to express my gratitude for your invaluable help with the successful New York State campaign to stop marijuana legalization. What was particularly forceful was that this was a campaign of a small group of well-informed, incredibly dedicated people who stopped a big and powerful special interest group. As a part of this coalition, you should be proud of the work you did toward this honorable cause.

Thank you again for your hard work. Your partnership and voice stopped the reincarnation of Big Tobacco in New York. Because of you, we have all saved lives.

Sincerely,

Kevin A. Sabet, Ph.D.

Co-Founder & President, SAM